PUBLIC NOTICE

It is hereby notified for public information that Saturday, February 1, 2020 shall be
a non-business / non-transaction day for all Mutual Fund schemes (although the stock
exchanges will remain open for trading on that day on account of Union Budget 2020).

Issued in public interest by

Association of Mutual Funds in India




